
 
 
 

District 16 Meeting 
San Antonio 
July 6, 2007 

 
1)         John Zilic needs the name of the current NAP Coordinator. 
 
2)         The ACBL needs to be notified of tournament dates by phone, e-mail, letter, or any other 

means in order to properly advertise the event. 
 
3)         The Houston NABC is coming up.  They are looking for sponsors, because their last 

sponsor has backed out.  If you know of anyone wants to underwrite a day, notify Toni 
Snow or Lew Levy. 

 
4)         Eric Snow is the Awards Chairman.  We need to get to him the names of our nominees 

for the Texas Star and Goodwill awards by the end of the year.  Actually, anytime 
between now and then is OK. 

 
5)         Donna Comptom spoke for Carol Schoenhals.  There will be a district-wide charity game 

October 25th (?).  If we want to participate, we need to register on-line.  No letter will be 
sent to notify us of the event.   

 
6)         Split regional with Abilene.  Howard Wilkins (Abilene) and Alla Mae Westbrook (Magic 

Valley) and will work on a date for the split regional for their two units.   
 

 
I’ve got handouts to give to whoever needs them.  These are the agenda, minutes from    last 
meeting, accounting stuff, and statistics on membership. 

 
 
Bob Gerberich 

 


